

Hey Writers!

First, the deadline for our brand new Writer's Club was LAST NIGHT at 11:59 PM. But I know a bunch of you had some trouble signing up, and since we also added an ONLINE version at the last minute, I've extended the deadline to today at 11:59 PM.

Response has been awesome. Your commitment to investing in your improvement and education has been inspiring. I just joined another group think myself this week because you guys got me jazzed up!

If you want to join the club, <u>click here.</u> You've got another 12 hours or so. We'll let you know asap if you've been accepted.

Second, I'm having a Tony Party! It's super fun . . . in fact it's like a Super Bowl party for the Tony Awards! Unfortunately, I can't invite everyone. Because the people on this list could fill Radio City Music Hall by yourselves! :-)

I keep the party for my investors, friends, my wife (!), and members of The Producer's Perspective PRO. So if you want to come, this is a great month to join PRO and come mingle with me, and others in my network. (It's Sun, June 11th from 7 PM until the last award is handed out.)

Lastly, I leave you with one of my favorite quotes, from the writer of *The Shawshank Redemption*, *The Green Mile* and the creator of "The Walking Dead." Now that's a talented guy, right?

Well, just look at what Frank said about his talent . . .

"There are more talented writers and directors than I working in shoe stores and Burger Kings across the nation. The difference is I was willing to put in the nine years of effort and they weren't."

Go to work, guys. And you'll get there.

Happy writing this long weekend!

Best.

Ken

P.S. Hope to see you at my Tony party. Click here to join PRO and get an invite!